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From the President 

It’s a few days late, but I want to wish you all a Happy Memorial Day!  

Our country has a rich history of paying tribute to and remembering those that have come before 
paving the way for our freedoms and independence to remain intact and strong. We are a better nation 
for their efforts, but we need the reminder that this is ongoing. We all know parents and grandparents 
that bravely defended our nation and family members currently serving. We honor their memory and 
keep those on active duty in our thoughts this weekend. A heartfelt thank you goes out to all of our 
veterans! 

The Spring into Summer party was held this past weekend and, although I could not attend, I 
understand it was a rousing success! Any time our community can come together to reconnect is a good 
time. Thank you to all the volunteers who continue to make it happen for us all! 

Around the neighborhood, I see families and friends out on their bikes, taking a stroll, and working in 
their yards. This is a great time of year in Ulmstead. Swim team is in full swing, and the tennis courts 
are busy! Neighbors all across Ulmstead are enjoying the great outdoors, and we’re looking ahead for 
another great summer season.  

On that note, we have many reservations for parties at the beach park this summer. Just a few 
reminders here. Please take all trash to the dumpster and encourage your guests to leave at the end of 
your party when you leave. We anticipate a busy summer at the beach park, and it is a jewel that we all 
share. Enjoy your parties and this special place!  

4th of July will be here before we know it, and we have much to look forward to and celebrate. Summer 
looks to be fun filled and exciting for us all! 
 
And finally, practice random acts of kindness each day and remember that every day is an opportunity 
to be a great neighbor! 
 
Ginny Vernick 
president@ulmstead.org 



  

UCI DEPARTMENTS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

NAUTICAL 
As the temperatures warm, more activities in Ulmstead move to our wonderful waterfront facilities. It 
is important to remind everyone that swimming and diving are not allowed at any of our three marinas. 
Large areas of our piers are over shallow water and diving could result in serious injury. Swimmers 
around marinas are also at risk of being struck by moving boats. Additionally, any marina or boat can 
potentially discharge electricity into the surrounding waters. This electricity can cause unconsciousness 
and drowning. Please make sure that all of our kids understand these dangers and avoid swimming 
around our marinas. 
 
We presently have 7 boat slips available at Dock 2. There are also several open spots on the mooring 
wire and floating dock for small boats and dinghies.  
 
Nautical maintains racks at Docks 1, 2 and 3 for storing kayaks, SUPs, and other small boats. These 
racks have space for approximately 180 small boats, which are available on a first come basis. All 
small watercraft using these facilities must display a current Nautical sticker. These stickers are 
available for $5. 
 
The boat launching ramp at Dock 1 is available to all Nautical members for an annual fee of $50 per 
household. All trailers using the ramp or other Nautical facility must display a current Nautical sticker.  
Contact Bill Zichos at Dockmaster@ulmstead.org for information on boat slips, small boat storage, and 
the boat ramp. 
 
Stay safe out there!  
Bill Zichos 

  



  

THE COURTS 
 
We are thrilled that over 100 families have already joined the Court Club this year! If you have not yet 
joined, you can do so easily at Ulmstead.org on the "Court Club" page. There's a link to sign up, pay, 
and set up your Court Reserve account. 
 
We are working with GMC Contracting to fix some of the issues with the work done this winter 
including the listing fence and recurring cracks.  
 
Our furniture also delivers soon, and we'll have some great club seating around the pickleball courts! 
 
As get the courts get into full swing, please remember to follow these simple rules: 

• The courts are only for tennis and pickleball members that have paid memberships. 
• Please do not bring your pets, scooters, bikes, roller skates/blades, skateboards, soccer balls, etc. 

onto the courts. 
• Please only enter the courts through the main gate using the new numerical code padlock. 
• Reserve your court time on CourtReserve.com or via the app. And please cancel your 

reservation if your plans change! 
• From a safety standpoint, do not climb the fence to enter the courts. Parents (members and 

non-members), please pass this information along to your children. 
• Please ensure the lights are switched to the OFF position when you leave the courts. 
• Please remember to leave the lock affixed to the gate when not in use and lock it when you 

leave!  
 

Play hard, stay safe, and hope to see you all at the courts!  
 
======================================================================== 
 

ULMSTEAD SWIM CLUB 
 

Ulmstead Pool Updates 
 

 
We've updated the pool website with the 2024 pool hours.  
 
Please visit  https://ulmsteadswimclub.com/pool-hours/ for full details.  
 
You will see all new tables and chairs for you to enjoy this summer!  Please note, we will have a new 
fence installed along the front of the pool this fall! 
 
Parking Note: Parking is not allowed along the driveway going in 
to the pool. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 



  
Another Ulmstead favorite is returning for the summer season: FOOD TRUCKS!  
 
Here is the Food Truck lineup for Summer 2024! We are so fortunate to have these local vendors come 
out, so we don't have to cook!  
 
May 25: Memorial Day Weekend Salt & Pepper BBQ Flip’n Bowl 
May 31 Picante 
June 8 Truck of Deliciuosness  
June 13: End of School Year Party!  
(4-6 p.m.) 

DJ: Matt Edmonds 
Food: Kona Ice and Picante 

June 21 Chevys  
June 28 Brick N Fire Pizza 
July 5 2 Bold Chefs 
July 12 Kooper’s Chowhound Burger 
July 19 Chevys 
July 26 Brick N Fire Pizza 
August 2 Blue Dog BBQ 
August 9 Picante 
August 16 Chevys 
August 23 2 Bold Chefs 
August 30 Brick N Fire Pizza 
September 2 Koopers Chowhound Burger 

 
Look for weekly Facebook reminders to stay up to date on which truck is serving along with times! As 
a reminder, all food trucks park by the Ulmstead Pool. 

 
======================================================================== 

SWIM TEAM 
We are so excited to kick off another fun and successful season of the Ulmstead Ducks Swim Team! 
We are thrilled to welcome back our Co-Head Coaches – Trevor Brinton and Colleen Winans. 
Ulmstead is fortunate to have both the Severna Park and Broadneck High School swim coaches! 
 
We are very grateful to our returning gold sponsors – The Orthopedic Specialty Hospital at Mercy and 
JP Rue and the Donut Shack - and bronze sponsor Reinheimer Orthodontics! We are looking for 
additional sponsors. Do you have a business you want to promote or a good connection with a local 
business that may want to be a sponsor? If so, email Karin Mottus at director@ulmsteadswimteam.org. 
 

●       Meets. There will be 5 swim meets on Saturday mornings.  
o   June 15: Home vs. Evergreen  
o   June 22: Away vs. Southdown Swim Team  
o   June 29: Away vs. Walden 
o   July 6: Ulmstead only—intersquad  
o   July 13: Home vs. Downs Devilrays 
 



  

SOCIAL 
Wednesday, July 3  
Annual Dock Party (adults only)  
Food and drinks by O’Loughlin’s  
Music by Tim and Katie 
 

Thursday, July 4 
Summer is here, and your planning committee is getting 
ready for another 4th of July in Ulmstead. You don’t miss 
the annual Ulmstead tradition of bike parade, games and 
festivities at the beach park! The parade will kick off at  
2 p.m. on Magothy View Drive and end at the beach 
park. Games begin after the bike parade. Come early for 
bike decorating (and crushes) starting at 12:00 p.m. in front 
of the Anglim's house on Magothy View Dr. Get your red 
white and blue gear and get ready for a fun-filled day! 
  
Thanks to our party planners!  
Erin Robertson, Jenn Delaney, Lindsay Abbruzzo, 
Maureen Coelho, and Meaghan Rosso 
 

Mark your calendars for these fabulous July 4 festivities! 
======================================================================== 
 

SCOUTS 
 
Would you like to go camping, learn new skills, make new friends, and have fun? Our Troop is 
meeting OUTDOORS at Anne Arundel Fish and Game Club Sunday afternoons at 3:00.  
 
The Scouts have the opportunity to participate in shooting sports at our meetings. We have weekend 
camping trips every month, plus a one-week Summer Camp.  
 
Come check us out! You can join even if you never were a Cub Scout. Also, we are still collecting 
worn out flags for a patriotic flag retirement ceremony.  
 
Contact Mike Allen for information at 410-919-8487. 
 

    



  

 

  
 

UCI OFFICERS AND VOLUNTEERS 
www.ulmstead.org 

Please email any changes or updates to Weathervane@Ulmstead.org and Membership@Ulmstead.org.  Thanks! 
 
UCI Board of Directors  Ginny Vernick -- President, Beach 

and liaison roles  Alli Smith -- Vice President, Barn 
   Julie Scully -- Scenic/Tennis 
   Brian Tierney -- Membership/Architecture/Security 
   Kevin Cooley -- Nautical 
   Maureen Coelho -- Pool/Social 

    Amanda McFall -- Secretary 
    Carey Goryl -- Treasurer 
    Lois Findlay -- Assistant Treasurer 
 
 
DEPARTMENTS & ACTIVITIES    
 
Barn Department    
 Maintenance  Chris Barron 
 Reservations  Kathie Cosgrove 
    Elizabeth Manicchia 
Beach & Shore Department 
 Reservations  Ginny Vernick 
Nautical Department  Bill Zichos 
 Dock Party  Jessica Lane 
Scenic Department   Julie Scully 
 Ball Field   Vacant 
 Beach & Shore  Joe Gallagher 
    Stu McFall 
 Beautification  Vacant 
Security Department  Vacant 
Tennis Department   Marina Anglim 
 Maintenance  Mark Overton 
 
Social Activities Department  Vacant 
 Senior Activities   
 Adult/Family Events 
     Spring into Summer Membership/G. Duvall 
     July 4th Parade & Picnic Vacant 
     Fishing Tournament Richard Harrison 
     Ladies’ Wine & Cheese Membership/G. Duvall 
     Fall Camp-out  Rob Hooper 
     Guy’s Beer & Brats Scott Glubke 
     Wings, Chili, Homebrew Chris Brett 
 Children 
     Weekly Playgroup Anne Lynch 
     Spring Party  Amanda Barron 
     Autumn Party  Amanda Barron 
     Christmas  Vacant 
 
Membership Department  Kathy Pruissen 
 Bumper Stickers  Lynne Andrews 

Welcoming M. Lundgren, M. Merchant, 
A. Mitchell, T. Seybert 

 Webmaster  EG Gipple 
 Community Emails  Marina Anglim 
 Weathervane Editor Donna Kinlaw 
 Weathervane Distribution Mike Allen (manager) 

  Abbey, August, Buchanan, 
Cooley, Daly, Davis, Delany, 
Fierstein, Freihofer, Lynch, 
McCoun, Root, Weiss, Wildt  

INDEPENDENT ORGANIZATIONS 
 

Ulmstead Swim Club 
https://ulmsteadswimclub.com 

 
President   Jake Womble 
Vice President  Sharman Devaney 
Secretary   Emily Viguers 
Membership  Anne Evans 
Treasurer    
Maintenance  Mark Abruzzo 
Social   Claire Donahue, J. Ruef 
Members at Large Matt Edmonds, Chris Coelho 

& Kelsi Molowa 
UCI Board Liaison  Maureen Coehlo 
Swim Team Liaison Vacant 

 
Swim Club Contact Email 

pool@ulmstead.org 
 

Swim Team 
www.UlmsteadSwimTeam.org 

 
Director   Karin Mottus 

 Assistant Directors 
  Communications Tanya Schwartz 
  Year End Event Ime Lewis 
 Merchandise  Lindsay Blades 
 Concessions  Maureen Coehlo 
 GASL League Rep  Jen Womble 
 Meet Manager (IT)  Liz Norton 
 Finance   Christie Mayr 
 Team Webmaster  Hannah Goldstein 

Volunteer Coordinators Molly Wood, Cory Cosgrove 
& Shubhangi Thompson 

 Head Coach  Colleen Winans  
 Assistant Coach  Trevor Brinton 
 Special Events  Jaime John  
    Lindsey O’Dea 
 

Boy Scout Troop 835 
 Scoutmaster  Mike Allen

 
COMMUNITY EMAILS 

Board@ulmstead.org  Treasurer@ulmstead.org  Membership@ulmstead.org  News@ulmstead.org 
President@ulmstead.org  Security@ulmstead.org  Barn@ulmstead.org  Weathervane@ulmstead.org 
Secretary@ulmstead.org  DockMaster@ulmstead.org  Social@ulmstead.org  Tennis@ulmstead.org 



 

 

Ulmstead Calendar – June 2024 
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Reminders: The deadline for the July Weathervane is June 25. Email: weathervane@ulmstead.org  


